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Bank Holiday Monday 1 May 

Staff Training Day 4 May 

Bank Holiday Monday 
(Kings Coronation) 

8 May 

Year 6 SATS Week w/c 8 May 

5W Class Assembly  11 May 

Year 6 Kidzania Trip 17 May 

Photographs (Y6 & EYFS) 18 May  

Year 5 Cadbury World 25 May 

Last Day of Term 26 May 

Back to School  5 June 

Reception Twycross Zoo 13 June 

Year 6 Drayton Manor 

Trip 
14 June 

Year 4 Leicester Museum 

Trip 
21 June 

Year 1 Space Centre 

Trip 
6 July 

 

Local Authority Governor 
 

Do you know anyone who might be interested 
in becoming an LA Governor?  They do not 

have to have any affiliation to Goodyers End 
Primary School (i.e. they are not required to 
have children here).  They simply need to 

have the enthusiasm & the time! 
 

For more details please contact                     
Mrs Moore via the school office. 

PAYMENTS 
 

Can you please ensure that  payments for 
clubs, trips etc. are kept up to date and paid 

on time through Pay360. 
 

 https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home  
 

 
If you are experiencing any  

difficulties please contact the school office. 

School Policies 

The following school policies have been updated 
& can be found on our school website: 
 

Charging & Remissions  
Complaints 
Early Years Teaching & Learning 
First Aid 
Children with Health Needs 
Medical Conditions 

 
Alternatively hard copies can be requested via the 
school office. 

 
SCHOOL SITE IS OUT OF 

BOUNDS FOR PARENTS/

CARERS 
 

 The lower car park should not be 

used before or after school.  Parents 

dropping off/picking up from           

LM Playcare and after-

school clubs should park 

outside school and walk  

to school site.   

https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home


 

REQUEST 
 

The School Council have started the ‘BIG BATTERY 
HUNT’ which means we are collecting used batteries 
to recycle in school.  We will be collecting batteries 
until Thursday 13 July 2023 so you have plenty of 

time to bring your used batteries in!  
Many thanks! 

School councillors enjoyed their 

walk to the Co-op last week 

where the selected a flower 

bed which they will now have 

the opportunity to plant and 

look after on our behalf! 

SCHOOL COUNCIL  






